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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Happy Homecoming Week! Claire and Gustavo have spoken at the Kickoff, have hosted the USF 
Homecoming Royalty, and will be at the SG booth in the Carni-bull event.  

• Working with UCF for an exciting potential collaboration. Stay tuned!  
• Conducting conversations with individual campuses financial officers to potentially fund a select number of 

hotspots for underprivileged students.  
• Claire and Gustavo advocated for maintaining a Spring Break in the middle of the semester rather than 


